

Give to the Southington Public Library Capital Needs Fund

Who We Are

Libraries are a hub of learning and creativity, enabling toddlers, high school students, seniors and all ages in between to enjoy and benefit from the many opportunities available.

What the Future Library Will Offer

Increased Seating and Workspace Accessible Shelving Room for Children to Learn and Play Educational Space Infrastructure Upgrade

Why Your Giving Matters

Expanding or renovating our library will provide tangible benefits to the Southington Community for years to come. You are offered maximum tax advantage for most gifts under federal law.

To make a gift to the fund go online to www.cfgnb.org, click on the GIVE NOW button and in the drop down menu of funds select "Southington Public Library Capital Needs Fund.

Mail checks to the Community Foundation of Greater New Britain at 74 A Vine Street, New Britain, CT 06052 and put Southington Public Library Capital Needs Fund in the memo line.



Southington Public Library
255 Main Street, Southington, CT 06489
860-628-0947
www.southingtonlibrary.org